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Dear Parents
‘ - Year 1 Trip to Thorncombe Wood — Friday 20" April 2018

our work this term on Forest Schools,

On Friday 20™ April I am planning to take the Year 1 children to Thorncombe Wood as part of

We will be going to the Thorncombe Wood Visitor Centre for a short welcome talk by one of the

Rangers and we will then be going on a walk into the woodland where we will do various
woodland craft activities.

The cost of the trip will be £5.00 to cover the cost of the coach and activities on the day.

Please dress your child in sensible (non-uniform) clothes on this day; it is important that the
children bring wellington boots or other sturdy shoes to change into and have a waterproof warm

coat with them. If it is cold, hats and gloves may also be needed.

Erosehonts Mary’s before we leave. They will be back in time for pick up as usual.

This activity is taking place during the afternoon so the children will have an early lunch at St

Please return the reply slip below with payment direct to the school office by Thursday 29™

March.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Gann(:nvﬁz
Year 1 Class Teacher

Year 1 — Thorncombe Wood Trip — Fnday 20" April 2018

Ltheparentof ...................... ... in Year 1, give permission for my
child to take part in the trip to Thorncombe Wood.

I enclose my voluntary contribution of £5.00 ]

Signed ............... Date ........................

Print Name ........................................ (Parent/Guardian)



